
  

 

ED41 - Clarifications on Hearing Matter 9: Site Allocations 
Proposal 7.19(2) Land at Binkham Hill 

 

Sewerage connections for Land at Binkham Hill 

In assessing deliverability of sites at Yelverton, Topic paper 9 (SD109) included the reference  

“Foul drainage for the site at Gratton Cross/Meavy Lane and the Gratton Lane site are likely 

to  require significant connections and pumping.  For Binkham Hill/Dousland Road 

access to foul  drainage may require access over third party land. “ 

The reference to foul drainage for site Binkham Hill/Dousland Road (site DNP16/064, much of 

which now forms the allocation Proposal 7.19) was intended to clarify that location of sewers 

had not confirmed during the selection process and, given the form of the settlement, it was not 

clear where main drainage connections was. 

 

This has been subsequently investigated, and the attached asset map from South West Water 

clarifies that there are water and sewerage connections are available in the public carriageway 

adjacent to the site.  Direct Connection to the public sewer will be achievable without abnormal 

costs.  Implementation details including any pumping and holding requirements will be 

identified through site Civil Engineering and will be achievable without extra-ordinary costs. 



 



 



 



 


